
Hej Nordics!

On Saturday 19 October 2019, we are organizing the next

NC Go-Karting Grand Prix 

on the circuit in Viry (near St-Julien en Genevois).

We will leave Geneva roughly at 10:15 to be on the racing
court at 11:00. There we will get all necessary materials
(overall, helmet, go-kart) and the driving & safety briefing.

The actual Grand Prix will consist of:
– 10 mins of warm-up
– 10 mins of qualifying
– 10 mins of racing

The winner will receive a trophy and the congrats from all NC members participating! We expect to 
be finishing around 13:00, and we will then have lunch onsite (optional).

The cost for this fun event is CHF 79 for NC members, or CHF 89 for non-members, including all 
materials (optional lunch costs on top).

Please send an email to nordicsclub@gmail.com to register for the event (subject: Go-Karting). 
Please indicate the member/non-member status of all persons that you register!

Registration deadline: Sunday 6 October 2019.

We are looking forward to seeing you at this event!

Yours, as always,

The NC Board

www.nordics.ch

http://www.nordics.ch/

